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July 21, 2014 
  

LF  PCN# A0063 Notification of part number change:  Mini Diode 1A/400V 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
Littelfuse Inc., as the leading provider of total circuit protection solution with global commitment to 
providing the highest quality products, would like to notify you of the change in part number of the Mini 
Diode 1A/400V. 
 

Impacted 
Part number 

Part number 
on Housing 

Replacement 
Part number 

Part number 
on Housing 

02400104P Yes 02400113P No 

02400110P Yes 02400113P No 

 
The replacement part has been in production since 2001, and is identical to the impacted parts in form, fit, 
function and performance.  The only difference in the material is the replacement part does not have a part 
number on the housing. 
 
Littelfuse is making this change in an effort to avoid cost increases driven by producing multiple versions of 
the same material. 
 
Littelfuse will continue to accept new orders of materials 02400104P and 02400110P until August 29, 2014, 
with a last ship date of September 30, 2014.   
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased 
to answer any questions you may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Jenny Kiolbasa 
Jenny Kiolbasa 
Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit 
jkiolbasa@littelfuse.com 
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LFPCN_A0063 Affected Parts List

Impacted Part number Part number on Housing Replacement Part number Part number on Housing

02400104P Yes 02400113P No

02400110P Yes 02400113P No


